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Teacher Appreciation Week!

Let’s show our teachers some love this week. We will be hosting a “stock the break
room” event. Please feel free to contribute various items that our teachers can enjoy
throughout the week such as water, pop, and peanut-free various snack items. We
will be accepting donations in the office. In addition, we would love for you to write a

note of gratitude from your or your child for all that our teachers do each day.

As the weather gets warmer please apply
HAT DAY sunscreen to your child before they come to
Wednesday school and we can continue to reapply
Waterbabies throughout the day to protect their

— Wear your ]
skin from the sun!

favorite hat!




